
 

       HARVARD WATER and SEWER COMMISSION 
 
    December 9, 2015 
 
Present:  
Commissioners:  Cindy Russo,Kyle Hedrick, Rick Maiore 
 
Others: Marie Sobalvarro, Asst. Town Adm. 
 
Meeting was called to order by M. Russo at 9:04 AM 
 
Public Comment: none 
 
The commission discussed meeting with DPW director regarding all capital funding 
request. 
 
Mr Hedrick gave an update on the ongoing water study. 
 
Mr Maiore presented preliminary information on  sewer plant capacity regarding  what 
if any discretionary capacity could be identified.  
 
Mr. Hedrick moved to adjourn at 9:25 AM, seconded by Mr. Maiore, vote 3-0 
 

 


